
  be 5302 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, (be in) want, {be} the worse.[ql

  be 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, ({be} in) want, be the worse.[ql

  be 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), {be} destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  behind 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be
later, i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall
short (be deficient): -- come {behind} (short), be destitute,
fail, lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  behind 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a
deficit; specifically, poverty: -- that which is {behind}, (that
which was) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  come 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- {come} behind (short), be destitute, fail,
lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  destitute 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be
later, i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall
short (be deficient): -- come behind (short), be {destitute},
fail, lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  fail 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, {fail},
lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  in 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, (be {in}) want, be the worse.[ql

  is 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a deficit;
specifically, poverty: -- that which {is} behind, (that which
was) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  lack 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail,
{lack}, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  lack 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a deficit;
 specifically, poverty: -- that which is behind, (that which
was) {lack}(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  need 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer {need}, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  penury 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a
deficit; specifically, poverty: -- that which is behind, (that
which was) lack(-ing), {penury}, want.[ql

  short 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
 i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind ({short}), be destitute, fail,
lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  suffer 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be
later, i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall
short (be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail,
 lack, {suffer} need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  that 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a deficit;
 specifically, poverty: -- that which is behind, ({that} which
was) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  that 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a deficit;
 specifically, poverty: -- {that} which is behind, (that which
was) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  the 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer need, (be in) want, be {the} worse.[ql

  want 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer need, (be in) {want}, be the worse.[ql

  want 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a deficit;
 specifically, poverty: -- that which is behind, (that which
was) lack(-ing), penury, {want}.[ql

  want 5304 # husteresis {hoos-ter'-ay-sis} from 5302; a falling
short, i.e. (specifically) penury: -- {want}.[ql

  was 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a deficit;
specifically, poverty: -- that which is behind, (that which
{was}) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  which 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a
deficit; specifically, poverty: -- that which is behind, (that
{which} was) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  which 5303 # husterema {hoos-ter'-ay-mah}; from 5302; a
deficit; specifically, poverty: -- that {which} is behind, (that
which was) lack(-ing), penury, want.[ql

  worse 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
 i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer need, (be in) want, be the {worse}.[ql
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